
Invasive clams to be before
Lahontan board
Updated as of 9:15am Jan. 4: The February meeting has been
canceled. The next meeting is March 10-11 in Victorville.

The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board is expected
to discuss invasive clams at its February meeting.

Comments are being sought on a proposal for Lake Tahoe.

Click on clams to get more information.
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